
From: FARRELL F M TIM <+16512910277>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 10, 2021 12:43 PM 
To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (1 minute and 14 seconds) 
 

Hello, my name is Francis Farrell. My wife and I live at 552 Summit Ave in Saint Paul. I'm calling about 

the parking policy change that's being considered. I strongly favor eliminating the parking policy or 

requirement for the number of spaces for a given business or residence or multi-family residence 

especially. There are lots of alternatives which are healthy for individuals as well as the Earth by 

reducing the amount of driving, there's plenty of alternatives in walking, biking, transit, carpooling, 

etc. I tried to send this message via email, but I'm not sure that the email got through. I hope you will 

still be able to consider this. Thank you, bye. 
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